This Saturday, Formentera welcomes Diverespai back to the island
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The social welfare and youth services department of the Formentera Council reports that
starting this Saturday, December 16, Diverespai is back on the island. The 2017 edition of
Diverespai will run December 16-20, from 9.30am to 1.30pm and 4.00pm to 8.00pm. For three
mornings starting December 18 the park will be reserved for local schools.

As social welfare councillor Vanessa Parellada put it, “if you are a child aged three to twelve,
Diverespai is one of the best parts of Christmas”. Visitors to the installation, which is located in
the courtyard of Marc Ferrer high, will not only find an assortment of activities and inflatable
toys, they will also find a team of supervising adults.

Activities
Giant blow-up castles, animals and shapes adorned with staircases, nets and obstacles are
arrayed across the park while attendants propose guided play, face-painting and arts and crafts.

Highlighting the role of those same on-site helpers, Parellada described Diverespai as
somewhere “children can learn to play for the fun of it—where they can flex their imaginations
and creativity through play.”




